Office Letters PC 3.

INTERNAL AUDIT CELL
Punjabi University, Patiala

Advertisement

Punjabi University, Patiala has established an Internal Audit Cell. The services of two
Section Officers are required for the Internal Audit Cell of the University. For this applications
are invited from retired Section Officers/Auditor of Punjab Finance/ Audit Department, having
experience of Pre-Audit of Government departments for a period of Six Months extendable as
per the requirements of Internal Audit Cell. Honorarium negotiable as per experience and
qualification. No other type of charges will be paid to the selected persons. Last date of receipt of
application by email is upto September 19, 2020 upto 5:00 PM. Candidates will be conveyed
about the interview date & time telephonically/e-mail.

Apply on E-Mail : iacpup@gmail.com
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